Spring Concert, funds for organ repairs & come sing with us!





Spring Concert

Saturday 8th April at 3pm

St John's & St Peter's Church with Ladywood ARC

Musical Director: James Llewelyn Jones

£11 including refreshments

To find out more and purchase tickets, please click here



Summer Concert

Pull out all the stops!

Raising funds for organ repairs

Saturday 15th July at 3pm

Bournville Parish Church, St Francis of Assisi

Musical Director: James Llewelyn Jones

£10 including refreshments

To find out more and purchase tickets, please click here



Come and sing with us!

Who do you know that loves to sing?

We are always keen to welcome new members from the community. Please register by 9th April.

There'll be 13 rehearsals from **25th April** (except on 30th May when James will be on tour with the Phoenix Singers in Sunny Malta!)

Find out more here or drop us a line





Share









In case you missed it...

Midlands Hospitals' Choir at Library of Birmingham

Anne Hornsby sang with us last Christmas and was the instigator of inviting the choir to sing on 11th March. All the singers had a thoroughly good time singing songs from the World War I era.

We were on TV!

The **Made in Birmingham** channel screened the highlights of the afternoon's activities with their lunchtime news on 13th March.







Copyright © 2017 Midlands Hospitals Choir, All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

Midlands Hospitals Choir 12 Drew Road Stourbridge, DY9 0UZ

Add us to your address book

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list